
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

EMPLOYED AS 

SCREENING OFFICERS (PASS) 
LOCAL 16 – PACIFIC REGION 

COLLECTIVE BARGAINING UPDATE 
 

Dear Members: 
 

We met in direct bargaining with PASS November 26 – 28, 2024.  The parties 
continued discussing housekeeping and non-monetary topics related to the clean-up 
and standardization of language throughout the Collective Agreement, as well as 
grievance/arbitration procedures and scheduling matters. 
 

We are scheduled to resume direct bargaining with PASS December 10 - 12, 2024.  
Your Committee will strive for an agreement that delivers the right protections on the 
job, fair wages, benefits, job security, and the RESPECT and DIGNITY you deserve.  
We are all in this together, and our strength at the bargaining table is dependent on 
membership support. 
 

We want to remind you that the Collective Agreement continues to be in full force and 
effect and that during this time you are obliged to work under the conditions of the 
present Collective Agreement and should at all times comply with screening 
procedures and follow the CATSA issued SOP’s. 
 

Your Negotiations Committee thanks you for your continued support, patience and 
solidarity and commends you for your continued professionalism in preserving the 
safety and security of the public.   
 

We will keep you apprised of any developments in the process. 
 

In solidarity, 
 

      
Tania Canniff      
General Chairperson     
Transportation District 140    
IAMAW     
 
TC/:mdr  
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